
 

 

 

October 2018 

MINEOLA 
The LIRR Expansion Project from Floral Park to Hicksville, one of the region’s most significant 

transportation infrastructure projects, is now underway throughout the communities along a nearly ten 

mile stretch of mainline track. 

During the month of October, you will see crews performing work in Mineola. Specifically, crews will 

close the current commuter parking lot and begin work on the future Harrison Avenue Garage, which, 

when complete, will provide more than 400 additional commuter parking spaces from what is currently 

available in the existing lot. Additionally, at Mineola Station, crews will clear overgrown vegetation. By 

way of explanation:  

Harrison Avenue Garage Project 

 Beginning Wednesday evening, October 3, the current commuter parking lot, located between 

Harrison Avenue and 1st Street, will close 

 Heavy construction is scheduled to begin on Monday, October 8 

 Crews will work from approximately 7:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. and, when necessary, will provide 

cones, flagmen and signage at the work site to minimize interruptions. No night work is 

anticipated 

 There will be occasional partial lane closures at 1st Street and Harrison Avenue. 3rd Avenue will 

have daily partial lane closures 

 In cooperation with Village officials, alternate locations for commuter parking will be provided 

Vegetation Clearing and Removal 

 Along the right-of-way, crews will clear overgrown vegetation to allow for continued safe 

operation of the LIRR 

 This work will include tree removal and stump grinding along the right-of-way near Mineola 

Station  
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